
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Mandatory insurance
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 11:06:51 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Jim [mailto:jmm4047@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 11:02 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Mandatory insurance

I oppose the proposal for a variety of reasons.  Personal to me, if I read it correctly, I would not be able to pro tem. 
This is the only legal work I engage in.  I retired after 20 years as a Superior Court Commissioner and have
frequently been a pro tem wine then.

I returned to work in a legal aid office until 2019 and had no personal malpractice insurance.  The annual premium
will be an issue but I may need a “tail” which would be prohibitive.

James Marshall

Sent from my iPhone
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